
 

Celebration of Engineers’ Week 

About 50 students (grade 9 – 11) in the Next Generation Scholars Program from Wicomico High School visited the 

UMES’s Engineering and Aviation Sciences Department to celebrate the National Engineers Week on February 19, 

2020.  

 

 

 

 

 

Engineering faculty and engineering students 

explained to Wi-Hi Next Gen Scholars how to 

use Computer Aided Design (CAD) software for 

engineering design in the CAD Lab.  

 

 

 

 

 

Engineering staff demonstrated to Wi-Hi Next 

Gen Scholars how to test a micro-controller 

using Dragon12 Plus development board in the 

Embedded System Design Lab.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Wi-Hi Next Gen Scholars tested programming and 
operating of a Microbot Teachmover robotic arm 
in the Robotics Lab 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wi-Hi Next Gen Scholars gather in the Atrium of 

the Engineering and Aviation Science Complex.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About 50 Next Gen Scholars (9 – 11 grade) from 

Wicomico High gather in the Lecture Hall for the 

Engineers Week in the Engineering and Aviation 

Science Complex.  


